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Consultation on OIE guidelines for public-private partnerships  

in the veterinary domain 

Paris, 9-11 October 2018 

 

 

Forty experts from all over the world, representing both the public and private sectors, met in Paris 

last month to provide consultation on the OIE guidelines for public-private partnerships (PPP) in 

the veterinary domain.  

 

The output of the meeting informs the development of the OIE PPP Handbook, to be released at the 

87th General Session of the World Assembly of the Delegates of the OIE in May 2019. This 

document and related dissemination activities will provide support to both public and private 

organisations with an interest in collaborating to strengthen veterinary services.  

 

 

More information available from 

www.oie.int/publicprivatepartnerships 
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